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1Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration, and the expressionof the sincere appreciation of those now participating in the Organîzation for Cana-da's willingness to share in our commitment to maintain the peace.

PETER D. CONSTABLE
Direct or-General

The Right Honourable Joe Clark,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


